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You're receiving this email because of your relationship with Dan & Diana Weinrich Minerals. Please confirm 
your continued interest in receiving email from us. 
  
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails. 

We have added 34 new specimens from the Lloyd Tate collection to the 

website.  Please have patience with any order/inquiries!  We are currently 

traveling and our internet connection is not good.  We will get back with you! 

  

The auctions are closing Tuesday, March 16, 2010, at 7 p.m. eastern standard 

time.  This week we have 75 super specimens - there are some outstanding 

and hard to obtain items in the auctions this week.  Some of the highlights 

include: 

  

* many excellent specimens from the Lloyd Tate collection 

* rare species from Russia, Norway, etc. 

* several excellent thumbnails - forsterite from Egypt, Euclase from Brazil, 

etc. 

Plus many, many other great specimens!  This promises to be a great and 

active auction. 

  

We will be traveling over the next several weeks.  The next invoicing/shipping 

date for auction specimens will be around March 20, 2010.  Thank you for 

your patience. 

  

As always, we welcome your comments and suggestions. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 
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